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Dear Resident 

Statutory Consultation on Parking 

Following on from the review of existing parking controls in Meadow Road and Shenley 

Road, the council is now proposing to make a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) to change the 

unrestricted parking bays in Meadow Road to Residents’ Permit Parking and extend the 

double yellow lines (no waiting at any time) restriction in Shenley Road. 

All comments received from the parking review can viewed on our website 

www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Transport 

Eligible residents will be able to apply for one permit per property and visitors parking 

permits for their guests. More information about the permit parking scheme is overleaf. 

We will be advertising our intent to make a TRO on 28 November 2024. A copy of the Notice 

of Proposal and Plan is attached. Any comments to the proposed TRO should be made in 

writing by 20 December 2024 quoting reference Meadow Rd-24. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 
 


